To the Attention of Secret Service Director Sean Curran

U.S. Secret Service, Washington, DC
05 July 2025

Dear Director Curran,

We, William Binney, retired Technical Director of NSA, and Dr. Katherine Horton, former high-energy
physicist who spent 13 years investigating intelligence agency criminality in Europe and the US, have
been trying to reach you since September 2024. We sent several letters to you requesting to submit
urgent and confidential information regarding ongoing threats against President Trump and your other
protectees arising from the network behind the assassination attempts on President Trump and from
modern military stealth weapons that we have reasons to believe your agency is mostly unaware of.
The letters we sent you, along with evidence of the intelligence agencies' retaliatory attacks on us in
response to them, are published on our website at:

https://stop007.org/home/letters-to-the-trump-team/

To this day, we have not received a response from you that would confirm you ever got our letters.
Katherine went in person to Mar-a-Lago on December 9™ and twice to the Secret Service HQ in D.C.
on April 7® and May 1% but was stone-walled by SS staff who pretended they never received our letters.
Given our qualifications, track record and the importance of the information we want to share with you,
we cannot believe that you would leave our desperate attempts to talk to you unanswered, even more so
after former FBI Director James Comey published a Masonic Kill Order! against President Trump on
May 15®, two weeks after Katherine tried to talk to you at the SS HQ about exactly that type of threat.

Given that the life or President Trump is in serious danger, we shall attempt once more to talk to you.

We propose to meet at the Secret Service HQ m
We kindly request that you grant us at least a one hour meeting to discuss the information we have

prepared for you in a bundle. Should the day or time not suit you we kindly ask for an alternative date.

This time, I shall accompany Katherine, which comes with extreme risks, given the extreme retaliation
we suffered from the intelligence agencies in the past that included 3 separate incidents of car sabotage
and an assassination attempt on Katherine on her trip to Mar-a-Lago. Please honor our efforts by
granting us that meeting. We solemnly promise to make it worth your time.

The information bundle that we have prepared for you also has to reach President Trump, FBI Director
Kash Patel, Director of National Intelligence Tulsi1 Gabbard, Secretary of HHS Robert F. Kennedy Jr.
and Secretary of Defense Pete Hegseth. We notified them of our trip to DC and also requested a
meeting with them. However, as our information is of utmost importance for your protective mission,
our priority 1s to hand it to you. Due to past sabotage of delivery, this letter is sent via UPS and USPS.

With our highest regards,

William Binney and Dr. Katherine Horton

1 In Comey's sea shell image “8647” the number 8 was highlighted in orange. The Masonic reference arises from the fact
that the number 8 can be created out of the number 33, which is the number of degrees in Freemasonry, by mirroring a 3.
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